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“Great communication with parents through coffee
mornings for SEND.”

“Fantastic staff support in school and with outside
agencies.”

“A very informative and interesting presentation on SEND. I
know now a lot know about how the school deals with
SEND. I feel both Mrs Kerry and Mrs Dolman are very

experiences in their field.”
“Thank you, very informative and lots of useful

information.”
“Lovely to hear all of the children are treated equal for trips

and inclusion.”
“Very useful again- thank you. Lovely SENDCo team, very

approachable. Mr Flanagan is very understanding and
patient.”

“A great introduction to what SEND is all about and the
support available.”

“Thank you for a helpful and informative presentation. I am
hopeful for my child’s future at Shirland.”

“Big thanks to everyone for all the support.” 
“Great to see SEND is normalised in school and students are

made aware of how to support their peers.”
“Lovely to hear children with SEND are included in decision

for their care and support within school.”


